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FirstBank, Banco Popular Closed Saturday as Tropical
Storm Fiona Approaches
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Firstbank VI and Banco Popular will be closed Saturday as a result of Tropical Storm Fiona's
impending impact to the USVI, the banks made known in separate releases Friday.

FirstBank

FirstBank advised the general public that all branches will be  closed tomorrow, Saturday,
September 17th due to the impending weather conditions associated with Tropical Storm Fiona.

The bank said it anticipates that regular business hours will resume on Monday, September 19th. 
"Please stay connected to the FirstBank VI Facebook page and local media for further operational
updates," the bank said.
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Clients are reminded that accounts can be accessed online 24/7 through the Digital Banking
platform. For more information, please visit www.1firstbank.com.

Popular

Banco Popular said its Sunny Isles branch on St. Croix and the Main Branch in St. Thomas will
remain closed on Saturday, September 17. All other branches within the Region, including the
British Virgin Islands branches, are closed during the weekends, as part of normal operations.

The bank's ATMs will continue to operate and remain available according to weather conditions.

"We will resume operations on Monday if there are no major consequences due to the passing of
Tropical Storm Fiona," Popular said.

For more information, access Mi Banco Online by visiting www.popular.com or call TeleBanco at
(787)724-3650 or 1-888-724-3650.
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